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Term Dates 

Date and Time Event 

Wed 30th September Year 1 Bikeability 

Wed 7th October Year 1 Bikeability 

Wed 14th October Year 1 Bikebaility 

Wednesday 21st October Year 1 Bikeability 

Wednesday 21st and  

Thursday 22nd October 

Year 3/4 History workshop 

Saturday 24th October—
Monday 2nd November 

(inclusive) 

Half term 

Thursday 12th November Parents Evening (Virtual) 

Friday 27th November  Whole school Flu Immunisations 

Monday 30th November Academy Photos– Families and 
siblings (in school only) 

Bee Active TV 

 

All the children at school have an  
exciting opportunity to take part in a 
new project by Bee Active (Our 
school sports coaches). Their aim is 
to  create a library of digital video 
resources that will be used to      
promote high quality Physical        
Education and physical activity for 
children up and down the country . 
All filming will be completed on the 
school gorunds and will include      
children of all ages. 

If you would like you child to take 
part in this activity please complete 
the form which can be found at 
 https://beeactive.co.uk/tv/  

 
 

Homework sharing and Shine Mornings 

 

We are very disappointed that we are currently 
unable to offer our usual Homework sharing and 
Shine mornings to parents. These are a valuable 
opportunities for you to share your child’s learning 
with us. To replace these events we will be posting 
more pictures and videos on your child’s class page 
on the website. To access these please visit the 
school website 
https://www.stgilesstgeorgesacademy.co.uk/  and 
click the class page tab. 

We are asking children to come into 
school in their PE kits on their       
assigned PE day. A small number of 
our older children are taking this   
opportunity to wear PE kit on non PE 
days, could we please ask parents to 
only send their child into school in PE 
kit on the following days. 

Tues—Nursery and Reception 

Wed—Year 1 and Year 2 

Thurs—Year 3 and Year 4 

Fri—Year 5 and Year 6 

We are so proud of all our 
children, they are doing a 
fabulous job following our 
new Covid rules, especially 
our new Nursery and     
Reception children who 
have settled in brilliantly.  

To view pictures of how 
your child  is settling 
please visit your child’s 
class page on the school 
website. 

St. Giles’ & St. George’s C of E Academy 

From Monday 28th September the 
school morning drop off time will be  
8:45am—9:00am for all children. 
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